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Dear Dr Roberts

I am writing to confirm that the Minister for Natural Resources has agreed to the proposed 
management plan for the Burry Inlet Cockle Fishery. The relevant decision report can be 
found at the following link. 

http://gov.wales/about/cabinet/decisions/2015/jan-mar/environment/cs0775/?lang=en

However as you are aware the Minister has several concerns regarding the longer term 
management of the fishery, and management of cockle fisheries more generally which we 
are discussing with your team. 

Yours sincerely

Robert Floyd
Head of Marine and Fisheries Government Business, EMFF, Aquaculture and Freshwater 
Fisheries
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